
From: Ashwood, Janet
To: "Nora Thorne"
Cc: Epost HWRS; Rainey, Julie C.; Byer, James; Valade, Vicky; Kraemer, Janine; Bayly, Karen; Kantor, Karen E.;

McGinnis, Sean; Knauss, Elizabeth
Subject: Florida Used Oil Transporter Expiration Letter for January Environmental Services Inc_ Bartow (FLD982162943)
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 3:24:58 PM
Attachments: JanuaryEnv_IncompleteRenewal.pdf

Dear Nora Thorpe:      

Please see attached documents concerning the Used Oil registration status for January
Environmental Services Inc_ Bartow (FLD982162943).

Let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks 
Janet
Janet Ashwood 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting, MS# 4560
Direct: 850.245.8789 
Fax: 850.245.8810 
 
 
 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ASHWOOD_J
mailto:nora@januaryservices.com
mailto:EpostHWRS@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Julie.C.Rainey@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:James.Byer@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Vicky.Valade@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Karen.E.Kantor@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Sean.McGinnis@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Janet.Ashwood@dep.state.fl.us



 


www.dep.state.fl.us 


 


FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 


ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
BOB MARTINEZ CENTER 


2600 BLAIRSTONE ROAD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400 


 


 


 


 


RICK SCOTT 


GOVERNOR 
 


HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR. 


SECRETARY 


 


August 21, 2013 


 


Sent via e-mail  


 


Nora Thorne 


Safety 


January Environmental Services, Inc 


2701 S Prospect 


Oklahoma City, OK  73129 


 


Re:  FLD982162943 January Env Services, Inc/Bartow, FL 


         


 


Dear Ms. Thorne, 


 


According to Department records, your facility’s Used Oil Handler (UOH) registration expired 


on June 30, 2013. Transporting, processing, marketing, or burning off-specification used oil 


without a valid registration is a violation of the law, subject to penalty. 


 


Pursuant to subsection 62-710.500(2), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), your UOH 


registration must be renewed annually by submitting the required documents no later than March 


1
st
 of each year. We received partial documents for renewal of your UOH registration. However, 


the renewal process was not completed because we did not receive all the required documents.  


 


Please contact the Department immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require 


additional information. I can be contacted at (850)245-8789, or janet.ashwood@dep.state.fl.us  


 


Sincerely, 


 


 


 


 


Janet Ashwood 


Engineering Specialist III 


Hazardous Waste Regulation Section 


 


 


cc:  District office 
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